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Importance: High

Dear students:
 
If you have not completed your Additional Impact Grant Self-Certification for 2020-21 form (that
initially went out on email on July 22), you have until Sunday, August 1 to do so.  Only your first
submission will be accepted. 
 
This is not related to funds that were distributed during the spring quarter of 2021.  These are
additional funds for COVID relief that are available for the summer 2021 quarter.  For additional
details, visit https://www.plattcolorado.edu/heerf-iii-american-rescue-plan.  You may also reach out
to financial aid with any questions at financialaid@plattcolorado.edu
 
Sincerely,
 
Dr. Julie Basler
College President
Platt College 
3100 South Parker Road, Suite 200 
Aurora, Colorado 80014 
(303) 369-5151 (Main Line) 
(303)745-1433 (Main Fax) 
Pronouns: She/Her/Her 
julie.basler@plattcolorado.edu
www.plattcolorado.edu 

 

       
 
Instagram: drb4platt
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